
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Communion   8.30am 
Common Worship Service in the Prayer Chapel on the 1st Floor  

Led by: Chris Alexander 
Revelation 4; Luke 8:22-25 

 
Morning Worship   9.30 & 11.30am 
Informal Services with provision for children - see below 
9.30 Led by: Henry Kendal and Helen Shannon 
11.30 Led by: Henry Kendal and Helen Shannon 
Sermon: Sam Ward Director of M inistry The Message Trust 
As the Father sent me 
John 20:19-23 
 

Evening Worship   5pm 
Informal Celebration-Style Service 

Led by: Chris Alexander and Luke Graham 
Changing the World 

Please stand, sit or kneel as you feel 
comfortable. Refreshments are available 
throughout the service from the coffee 
points around the church.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 25 February 
6.30pm Children’s Alpha - The Lighthouse (1F) 
7.30pm G2:18 Meeting - Barnabas Room (GF) 

Tuesday 26 February 
9.30am Being the disciples of Jesus - Barnabas Room (GF) 
10.00am English Conversation Class - 1st Floor 
7.30pm Alpha - The Café Area (GF) 

Wednesday 27 February 
9.30am Barneys Toddler Group - The Ark (1F) 
2.15pm Wednesday Club - The Ark (1F) 
8.00pm English Class - Café Area, Barnabas Room (GF) 
8.00pm Men’s Bible Study - The Haven (2F) 

Thursday 28 February 
10.00am N12 Women - Barnabas Room (GF) 
7.30pm Women of Grace - Barnabas Room (GF) 
7.30pm N12 Community Choir - The Ark (1F) 

Friday 1 March 
9.30am Barneys Toddler Group - The Ark (1F) 

Saturday 2 March 
11.00am Healing on the Streets - Tally Ho, N12 0BP 
 
For contact details and full information on groups and activities, 
please check directory/programme card or our website:  

www.stbarnabas.co.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

St Bs Worship Playlist 
You can now find our Worship playlist on Spotify! Please listen 
throughout the week  to use in your personal times of worship.  
Use our Spotify QR code or search for Stbs Worship 2019. 

 

 

Bibles  
We now have Bibles in the following languages available: 

Spanish, Farsi, Russian and Mandarin.  

They are located in the servery with the other Bibles. 
 

Giving  
You can now give to St Bs via text! Simply text 70070; 
To give £5 text (uppercase): STBS01 £5    
To give £10 text (uppercase): STBS01 £10  
For more details, see our website: www.stbarnabas.co.uk/giving 
 

To join our giving programme or for more information about our 
budget and finances, please take a copy of our publication 
Running St Bs. This includes bank details and information about 
standing orders and Gift Aid. www.stbarnabas.co.uk/giving 

 

 
 

Sunday 24 February 2019 

Welcome to St Barnabas 

Youth  
 
All Youth are invited to join the main 
Service today. 
 
Sunday Session and The Five will 
restart Sunday 3 March. 
 
Base restarts on Friday 15 March 

Children 
 
Under 5s  1-5 years 
9.30am & 11.30am    The Beacon (1F) 
Under 1s included with parent supervision 
  
Kids Church    6-10 years  
9.30am & 11.30am    The Ark (1F) 

St Barnabas 

Mission Partners 

 
Annette Goddard (nee Jandrell) has worked with Youth with a Mission 
(YWAM) since 2000; she spent 8 years in Cambodia and has been based 
in Harpenden, England, for the past 10 years. The aim of her ministry is: 
‘To see communities transformed and released from poverty into the abun-
dant life that God intends for them’. She does this by leading a 6 month 
Community Development School (CDS), which equips and prepares partic-
ipants from developing countries for community development ministry in 
their own communities. She also runs Community Development seminars 
at different YWAM locations in the world. Last summer, Annette married 
Martyn Goddard. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Give thanks: 
 That Annette and Martyn were able to go to Togo as a couple 
 That Annette and Martyn have enjoyed their first 8 months of marriage 
 For the successful completion of the Lecture Phase of the Community 

Development School in Togo 
 
Please pray for:  
 Team unity for the students in Ivory Coast, that they will meet the Field 

Assignment objectives and successfully complete it  
 Annette and Martyn in this time of transition, that God will clearly 

guide them into what He has for them 
 Martyn to get a fulfilling job where he will be able to use his skills and 

abilities 

Pray for Annette: Tear off this slip to pray for Annette throughout the week, or 

pick up her prayer postcard from the postcard display in the café area on the ground 

floor 

Support Annette: Email clairefranks@stbarnabas.co.uk to find out how you can 

support Annette, or to receive her newsletters 

Latest news from Annette:  
 
Martyn and I went to Togo in September as I was running the 12 week 
Community Development School (CDS) lecture phase there. We came back 
for Christmas in December so that we could celebrate our first Christmas as 
a married couple together in the UK. I am thankful that the lecture phase 
was successful. All five students, from five different nations, chose to do 
their Field Assignment together in Ivory Coast. They started this in the 
middle of January and it will last for three months.  
 
I have four Community Development Seminars planned for 2019 so far; one 
in The Netherlands, one in India, and two in the UK. I am trying to develop a 
network so that I can get more opportunities to run the Community Develop-
ment Seminar, either for a week or for an extended period of time. 
 
Martyn is actively looking for employment, but has been unsuccessful to 
date. We continue to ask God to guide us regarding our future life and 
ministry, and where to live. 



 
 
 
 

 

We hope and pray that you will encounter God and make good 
friends here. If you need any help finding out how life works at 
St Bs, please speak to our Connect Team or visit the Connect 
Point in church. 

 
Vicar Associate Vicar 
Revd Henry Kendal  Revd Colin Brookes 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
How to contact us 
For information and contact details for members of the staff 
team and others, please refer to the Spring Programme which 
is available today. Our website is also a very good source of 
information.  
 
 

 
 
As a large church we know that people can easily slip through 
the cracks. To find out about Hubs and other ways of connecting 
and belonging, look at our programme card and directory, or 
contact the office: theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk   
 
 
 
 

Welcome! We are really pleased to have you with us at 
St Bs today.  

If you are a newcomer and would like 
more information, then please take and 
complete one of our Connect Forms, 
which you will find at the connect point or 
in the Offering Baskets as they come 
round.  

Hand it in to anyone wearing a badge at 
the connect point and they will be 
delighted to give you a gift bag. 

 

 
Our connect forms also have a consent form on the back. 
If you have not already completed a consent form, then 
please fill out a connect form TODAY ticking the ‘my 
details have changed’ box, and give it to one of the 
Connect Team.  

With the recent change in data protection law, we will be 
unable to contact you about church activities and events 
if we do not have a form from you, so don’t delay! 

 

St Barnabas Church  
913 High Road,  
London, N12 8QJ 
 
Office Details  
Open: Monday-Friday, 9am-5pm 
Tel: 020 8343 5770 
Email: theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk 

 

 

 
 
For Emergencies Only 
Outside office hours, contact: 
07816 768616 
 
Registered in England and Wales 
Charity Number 1131412 
www.stbarnabas.co.uk  
StBsNorthLondon 
 @StBsNL 

Welcome  

 
 

Finance and Giving 
If you missed the letter from Henry available last week, please make sure 

you take one today available from the café display area. And if you missed 

Henry’s recent presentation about our finances, you can see it at: 
www.stbarnabas.co.uk/giving 

 

Safeguarding at St Bs 
We take the safeguarding of our children and young people very seriously 

and in our new building we have developed new systems and processes in 

order to keep everyone safe. Please be aware that no one other than 

Children’s and Youth leaders will be allowed access to the rooms on the 

First and Second Floors on Sundays while groups are meeting. If you have 

any safeguarding concerns, please email our Safeguarding Officer, Bella 

Mutevelian: bellamutevelian@stbarnabas.co.uk 

 

Parking 
Please do not park in surrounding roads to be considerate to our 

neighbours. Instead please park in one of the local car parks, many of which 

are free on Sundays. For more details see: www.stbarnabas.co.uk/travel    

Those with any children under the age of 5 are now welcome to park  

on-site for Sunday services. Please contact the office for a permit and code. 

theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk  
 

Work Experience placements 
Could you or your company/organisation offer work experience to one of our 

young people (Years 10-12)? If you can help, please contact our Youth 

Pastor, Peter Landry: peterlandry@stbarnabas.co.uk  

 

Kids Alpha Meals 

If you would like to provide a meal for Kids Alpha on Monday evenings at 

6.30pm, please email Sheraya at sherayafourie@stbarnabas.co.uk or sign 

up via the following link: www.TakeThemAMeal.com/SRYW0521  

 

Security 

A reminder to keep all your belongings with you at all times, while in the 

church building. This is a public building and the church is unable to take 

responsibility for anything that goes missing. If you do lose anything, please 

ask the Duty Manager who can check Lost Property for you. 

 

Winter Shelter 
Monday Evenings: 25 February - 7 May 

We are looking for volunteers (particularly men) to cook meals on Monday 

nights, come along for the evening, stay overnight or help with breakfast on 

Tuesday mornings. You will be supervised by Team Leaders and provided 

with guidance and support. If you can help, please get in contact: 

homelessoutreach@stbarnabas.co.uk 
 

Are you a signer?  
We want to make our services as accessible as possible for those with 

hearing impairment. Are you a signer who would be happy to occasionally 

sign at services? If so please let us know by emailing: 

theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk 

 

 

If you are new... 

 
 

Changing the world  
TODAY   5pm Service 
A more informal 5pm service where we will hear about how some of our 

members are fulfilling the second part of our mission statement: changing the 

world.  

 

G2:18 Group 
Monday 25 February   7.30pm   Barnabas Room 
A group for women to intercede together for the restoration of marriages to God’s 

original design. For more details contact theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk 

 

Men’s Bible Study 

Wednesday 27 February   8pm   The Forge 
A time for men to gather together and study the Bible with each other. 

For more details contact Colin: colinbrookes@stbarnabas.co.uk  

 

Women of Grace Prayer Group 

Thursday 28 February   7.30-8.30pm   Barnabas Room 
A prayer meeting for women in the church to unite and pray together for this 

nation and other nations. Meeting fortnightly from 28 February. 

For more details contact: theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk  

 

Neighbourhood Hub Outreach to Seniors 
Sunday 3 March   2pm   Elmhurst Care Home 

Join N12 Hub as they visit local Senior Citizens at Elmhurst Care Home in 

Woodside Park. Meet in the church at 1pm for bring-your-own lunch and prayer. 

All welcome.  

 

Men’s Prayer Meeting 
Wednesday 6 March   6.45am   Prayer Chapel 
Men of St Bs, join us in crying out to God for the men of our church, our 

community, and the world. Meeting on the first Wednesday of every month. 

For more details contact Luke: lukegraham@stbarnabas.co.uk 
 

Messy Church 
Friday 8 March   5-7pm   Main Hall 
For kids with their parents/carers - all welcome to come and join in the fun! 

There’ll be crafts, toys and an interactive talk for the whole family to enjoy. For 

more information contact: beckytownley@stbarnabas.co.uk 

 

St Barnabas Sunday with AGM 
Sunday 10 March   9.30am, 11.30am, 5pm 
A day to celebrate and thank God for all He has done at St Bs in the past year.  
Electoral Roll: this is our membership list for the Church of England and it 

enables you to vote at elections during our AGM. This year we are required to 

compile a completely new electoral roll, so even for those of us who have been 

on it in the past, we all need to re-apply this year. Forms are available TODAY 

from the café servery; if you have been a member of St Bs for at least  

6 months, please complete one and return it in the box provided.  

Please remember to  complete BOTH sides of the form!  
Elections: Information about elections to PCC are available on the 

noticeboard 

 

Becoming an Autism Friendly Church 

Thursday 14 March   2-4pm   Main Hall 
A FREE seminar hosted by J. John with pioneer Craig Johnson. 17% of the UK 

population live with additional needs... this seminar is an opportunity to reflect 

and respond to this need. Book: www.cananjjohn.com/additional-needs 

Hubs 

Staying in touch 

Notices What’s on 
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